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July 18, 2018 
 
Dr Raul Lozano 
Vice Chancellor 
Pacific Adventist University  
Private Mail Bag    
BOROKO 
National Capital District 
  

Dear Dr Lozano, 

SUBJECT: DECISION ON THE REGISTRATION STATUS OF PACIFIC 
ADVENTIST UNIVERSITY  
 
We are writing to you regarding the subject mentioned above. The National 
Higher and Technical Education Board (NHTEB) on the 21st June 2018, approved 
and affirms the report provided by the Adventist Accrediting Agency (AAA) based 
on the assessments done in 2017 determining the registration status of the Pacific 
Adventist University (PAU). 

The decision for registration of PAU as a private university in Papua New Guinea 
is according to Sections 113-121 of the Higher Education (General Provisions) Act 
2014. The registration is valid for three (3) years commencing 21st June 2018 
to 21st June 2021.  

A certificate is hereby issued with this formal letter confirming the registration.  

For further information, please contact the following officers from the Quality 
Assurance Division: 

1. Terence Pogo  - Email: terence.pogo@dherst.gov.pg  
2. Russell Pasikila    - Email: russell.pasikila@dherst.gov.pg  

 

You can also email qad@dherst.gov.pg for further information. 
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I want thank PAU for the excellent service offered to students and the 
commitment to quality improvement.  
 
I also thank you for cooperating with DHERST in ensuring the processes for 
registration under the Act are followed and that the programme review is 
incorporating the PNG National Qualifications Framework was completed and 
submitted.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Professor Fr. Jan Czuba 
Secretary 
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